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And another….
 
 
Karl Heiden
Environment Manager - Implementation & Regulatory Guidance
NOPSEMA
Level 8, 58 Mounts Bay Road 
Perth WA 6000 
Tel: (08) 6188 8857   Fax: (08) 6188 8737   Mob: 0400 720 804
nopsema.gov.au
Important: This message and any attachments is intended for the use of the addressee only and may contain
confidential,  sensitive personal or legally privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient you must not
read, disseminate or retain the message or any part of it, and inform the sender immediately. NOPSEMA does not
guarantee that this message is secure, error-free or free of viruses or other undesirable inclusions.

Please consider the environment before printing this email

 

From: Submissions - Shared Mailbox 
Sent: Tuesday, 1 April 2014 1:32 PM
To: Karl Heiden
Subject: FW: Bight Petroleum Environmental Plan [DLM=For-Official-Use-Only]
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FYA
 
 
Lily Martin
Regulatory Assistant
NOPSEMA
Level 11, 58 Mounts Bay Road 
Perth WA 6000 
Tel: (08) 6188 8809   Fax: (08) 6188 8737
nopsema.gov.au
Important: This message and any attachments is intended for the use of the addressee only and may contain
confidential,  sensitive personal or legally privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient you must not
read, disseminate or retain the message or any part of it, and inform the sender immediately. NOPSEMA does not
guarantee that this message is secure, error-free or free of viruses or other undesirable inclusions.

Please consider the environment before printing this email

 

From: Alexia Wellbelove [mailto:Alexia@hsi.org.au] 



Sent: Tuesday, 1 April 2014 1:09 PM
To: Submissions - Shared Mailbox
Subject: FW: Bight Petroleum Environmental Plan
 
 
 
From:  
Sent: Tuesday, 1 April 2014 4:08 PM
To: 'information@nopsema.gov.au'
Subject: Bight Petroleum Environmental Plan
 
Dear Sir / Madam
I am writing with respect to the Bight Petroleum Environmental Plan, on behalf of our more than
60,000 supporters.
Humane Society International (HSI) is a 'relevant person', according to the Offshore Petroleum and
Greenhouse Gas Storage (Environment) Regulations 2009 (Article 11Ad). Despite previous
submissions on this issue, HSI was not consulted by Bight Petroleum on the development of their
submitted Environmental Plan.
As a result, HSI has not seen the submitted Environmental Plan, nor do we have any knowledge of
what it might contain.
HSI has previously raised concerns about the impacts of the proposed activities, which remained
unresolved in Bight Petroleum EPBC Referral (2013/6770). As a result we have no confidence that
our concerns have been addressed in this new Environmental Plan.
I look forward to receiving your response.
 
Yours sincerely
 
 

 
Humane Society International
PO Box 439
Avalon NSW 2107
Australia
Phone: 
Fax: +61 (0)2 9973 1729
Mobile: 
Email: 
www.hsi.org.au
 

  
 




